GREENE CENTRAL SCHOOL, GREENE, NY
VOTING TOTALS - TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 26, 2013

Chairperson and District Clerk, Donna M. Utter, declared the polls open for voting at
11:00 a.m. Voting was by machine and Donna M. Utter, District Clerk, verified the
machine for zero balances. The voting process was held in the lobby of the Auditorium
of the South Canal Street Building, Greene, New York.

POLL ATTENDANTS FOR THE VOTING PROCESS WERE AS FOLLOWS:

11:00 —1:00 Mrs. Barbara Benstein 3:00-5:30  Mrs. Sharon Davis
Mrs. Marge Kennedy Mrs. Beth Koerts

1:00-3:00  Mr. Ray Stanton 5:30-8:00  Mrs. Donna Utter
Mrs. Roberta Stanton Mrs. Holly Mohr

Chairperson and District Clerk, Donna M. Utter, declared the polls closed at 8:00 p.m.
and announced the results as follows:
TOTAL REGISTRATION: 62 (17 Absentee Ballots)

BUS PROPOSITION : “Shall the Greene Central School District be authorized to

purchase two (2) 65 passenger propane school buses, one (1) gas 24 passenger micro bus with wheel
chair access, and one (1) 5 passenger vehicle at a cost not to exceed $245,000 or so much thereof as may
be necessary, to be raised by the levy of a tax upon the taxable property of the school district, and
collected in annual installments as provided by Section 416 of the Education Law, and in anticipation of
such tax, obligations of said school district shall be issued?”

Yes —44 No-18

BUS PROPOSITION PASSED.

Respectfully submitted,

Donna Marie Utter
Chairperson & District Clerk



